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Newsletter 62 
Hilden, Dezember 2024 

 

 

Dear friends and supporters of Yaoui e.V., 

 

The year is coming to an end and we would like to use this newsletter to thank you for your 

support in the past.  

We are also informing you today about some topics relevant to the association and would 

like to wish you a nice pre-Christmas period. 

 

1. Notarial entries 

The necessary notarial to-dos resulting from the last general meeting and the board 

elections have now been carried out, and the entries in the association register have been 

made. 

 

2. Pützchens Market 

In September, the Pützchens Market fair took place in Bonn-Beuel, as it does every year. 

Some members of the Yaoui e.V. association supported the Nommensen community on a 

voluntary basis by working on the snack truck. We are very pleased that part of the proceeds 

were donated to our association and would like to thank the community very much for the 

donation of 4,000.00 euros! 

 

We would be happy if we could find club members again next year who would like to help 

out and participate in the community food truck. 
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3. Save the Date 

The date of the next general meeting has been set and we would like to let you know the 

date now. We would be very pleased if you would attend. We have achieved a lot together 

in recent years and the meeting offers a good opportunity to exchange ideas and 

incorporate your own ideas into the work of the association. The general meeting will again 

be broadcast online via Microsoft Teams. Everyone who has registered for online 

participation will receive a link before the meeting to log into the meeting. You will receive 

detailed information about this, among other things, with the invitation to the general 

meeting. 

 

Save the Date Members' Meeting 2025: 

Sunday, February 2, 2025 at 3:00 p.m. in the House of the Diakonie Hilden, 

St. Konrad Alle 76a in 40723 Hilden 

 

 

4.Current projects: book donations and calendars 

Just before Christmas, we would like to take the opportunity to remind you once again of the 

two book donation campaigns for the school library in Yaoui and our self-designed 

calendars: 

 

Book donation: 

As already described, you can donate directly for a book package by transferring €25 to 

our account 

DE20 3806 0186 0503 2660 16 

Please enter the term “book campaign” in the subject line. As soon as the books have been 

bought and put away in the library, the books that were purchased with your donation will 

receive a signature with your name. We will have the entry photographed and send the photo 

to the respective donor. 
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Calendar: 

Our calendars are finally available, and we will give them to you or send them to you in 

return for a donation. 

a) the postcard calendar for a donation of €12 (= €4 proceeds) 

b) the DIN A4 picture calendar for a donation of €20 (= €8 proceeds) 

You can view both copies on our homepage via the link www.yaoui.de/Kalenderbestellung 

and order them online there. 

The proceeds from this campaign will also go towards purchasing books for the library. The 

books purchased through the calendar campaign will also receive a stamp, but the 

dedication will not be personalized, but will be made out to the Yaoui e.V. association. 

 

We are happy about every donation and hope that you, or those you would like to give them 

to, enjoy the lovingly designed calendars. 

 

 

We wish you a wonderful pre-Christmas season, a verry merry 

Christmas and a great start into the new year 2025! 

 

 

          

 

 

Matthias Sorsoli, Yanic Sorsoli, Martina Noske und Markus Brinkmann 

The board 
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